
 The Cady Town board met September 6, 2022 at 7:00 pm .  All board members except 
 Clerk Ninneman were in attendance. 

 Chairman Tully called the meeting to order.  Motion was made by Supervisor 
 Klanderman and second by Supervisor Mikla to accept the August minutes.   Motion 
 was passed. 

 Public comments were heard.  Chairman Tully mentioned that Nate Sorensen is the 
 new SV Fire Chief and the assessment for 2023 should be lower.  Supervisor 
 Klanderman mentioned that United’s assessment for 2023 will be up. 

 Motion was made by Chairman Tully and second by Supervisor Mikla to renew Kleven 
 Property Assessment’s Maintenance Contract for 2023 for $7400.  Motion was passed. 

 Garbage was discussed.  It was decided that Treasurer Greiber would add to the note 
 that goes out with taxes “A bag of garbage is a 30 gallon bag.  Larger bags will be 
 charged accordingly.  Household garbage only.”  The same will be added to the Town’s 
 web site. 

 Conflict of Interest and Procurement Policies were discussed.  It was decided that  Title 
 2, Chapter 6, Government and Administration covers the Code of Ethics covers the 
 conflict of interest part and  our Public Contracts and Competitive Bidding ordinance 
 covers the procurement part.  If the Town applies for a road grant, the Town will then 
 consider adopting a policy for amounts spent over $250,000. 

 Road update by Patrolman Timm.  Roads have been chip sealed and culverts replaced. 
 Nothing from Haas on the driveway permit request.  A resident has been using the 
 roads to exercise his horses, making holes in the gravel.  Chairman Tully will talk with 
 the resident, 

 Bills were reviewed and paid.  Motion was made by Supervisor Mikla and second by 
 Chairman Tully to add the cost of an RV fire on Cty N to the property owner’s  taxes if 
 the bill is not paid before November. 

 Next board meeting will be October 3 7:00pm. 

 Motion to adjourn was made by Supervisor Mikla and second by Supervisor 
 Klanderman.  Motion passed. 

 Carla Greiber, acting in Clerk’s absence 


